
 

 
 

The First Regular Meeting of the Executive Board of the Central Maine Board of Approved Baseball Umpires 
for the 2021 season will be held on Sunday March 7th, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. via Zoom Link listed here 
https://zoom.us/j/95292455348?pwd=T25iNVQ5OFdGUXA1SzNOelk3QTUzdz09. The interpreter’s clinic 
will begin at 5:00 P.M. via the same zoom link.  
  

AGENDA 
 

1.     Call to order:            President Shaun Herrick 
 

2.     Act on Minutes:        Winter Meeting - February 6, 2021  
 

3.     Communications: 
 
3.1 Report out on the State Board meeting - Scott Wing 

 
4.     Reports: 

 
4.1 Secretary/Treasurer - Dan Labrie  
4.2 Spring Assignor - Larry LaRochelle 
4.3 Summer Assignor - Barry Fuller 
4.4 Interpreter Clinic - Barry Fuller 
4.5 Ratings Administrator - Randy Estes 

 
5.     Old Business: 

 
6.     New Business: 

 
6.1 Nominations for At Large Executive Board member 
 
6.2 Elections for At Large Executive Board member 
 
6.3 In person banquet discussion 

 
7.     Other Business: 

 
8.     Adjournment 
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